My name is Suzie Richmond 5132016

| want to thank Angela Reynolds, Pete Ronca, and the Long Beach Police Department.
When | came to the City Managers’ office last December | was in tears. The dumpsters
behind my property were a constant source of trash, feces, urine, and transients
sleeping on discarded furniture. | was at my wits end because the owners just ignored
me when | asked them to fence in their dumpsters. And | got nowhere with Code
Enforcement. Angela assigned Pete Ronca, the nuisance abatement officer, to the
property. After my many E mails to Pete and phone calls to the Long Beach Police
Department to document the problems, Pete was able to convince the owners to fence
in their property. The horrendous activities have almost completely stopped. The
tenants and other residents in the area are grateful as well.

As they say “A Picture is Worth A Thousand Words”. You can see what a difference the
fence has made.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart. We've made this neighborhood a little cleaner
and a little safer.

Suzie Richmond
Owner of 329 Pacific Ave



Dumpsters behind 330 Cedar Ave
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